BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Regular meeting of October 29, 1964

Members present were: Francis Prior Joseph A. Dalpe J.E. Corriveau

Meeting was called to order at 7:40 P.M. by Francis Prior who was acting chairman in the absence of Chairman Rene M. Delannoy. In the presence of Edward Dmytryck, members of the board voted unanimously to sign the perimitive plan for Wethersfield #3 and set a date for a Public Hearing on December 3, 1964 at 7:30 P.M. for the 29 house lot sub-division. Mr. Dmytryck said that they did not anticipate building until next Spring.

The Elimentary School Building Committee was represented by Chairman Richard C. Hill, Miss Clara Macy and Robert Fairbrother who requested that an easement be obtained from Pinewood Builders for three streets which would give access to the new school. They also suggested that Monique Drive be wider than the usual 29' because of the school bus traveling over this street in transporting the children.

Mr. Dalpe made a motion that a 32' street be constructed with a 5' side walk and a turnaround be waived in this case. The Board voted unanimously to accept.

Henry Lemire presented a plan for 10 house lots on Wrentham Road which had been previously tabled for more information. J.E. Corriveau made a motion to accept and it was seconded by J. Dalpe.

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Approved as read:

Lugene Cornian Kone Mr Dlannog &s